THE OFG COOPERATIVE GROUP HOUSING SOCIETY L1v.
SECTOR 9, PLOT NO 50, ROHINI, DELHI 110085

COVID 19 Advisory
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Dear Residents,

SHUTTING DOWN OF GATE NO. 2 AND 3

In view of the spurt in the number of COVID 19 patients and the Society management following
in line with the directives of Govt of India has decided to shut down our Gate No 2 and 3 from
tomorrow 20" March 2020 till further orders. The inconvenience caused the residents has to
borne considering the threat of the spread of COVID 19. This action would ultimately benefit
the residents as more than 1 Entry point would expose the society to the unwanted threat.

IT IS FURTHER REQUESTED THAT THE RESIDENTS ARE TO TAKE
IMMEDIATE NECESSARY SAFETY STEPS IN RECEVIENG THEIR GUESTS /
RELATIVES FROM OTHER PARTS OF THE COUNTRY AND OTHER PARTS

OF THE WORLD.

We wish the residents safe and healthy days ahead and request all to please co-operate and
strictly follow the directives for our healthy life.
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